
HB 1367 -- Bidding Preference for Sheltered Workshops

Sponsor:  Hobbs

This bill changes the bidding preference requirement for
sheltered workshops from a 5-point to a 25-point bonus when the
work provided by the workshop generates over $5,000 annually. 
The amount of compensation paid by the Department of Elementary
and Secondary Education to the sheltered workshop for each
handicapped worker is clarified.

The bill contains an emergency clause.


